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In the Loop 

  
 

 

 

Re:         Dec. 10, 2020 Strategic Plan Workshop: 12 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

              Aleutians East Borough Assembly Meeting: 3:00 p.m. 

 

Below are the links to the December 10th Borough Strategic Plan Workshop and 

Assembly Meeting: 

 

Strategic Plan Workshop   

 

Borough Assembly Meeting 

Due to Covid-19, the Strategic Plan Workshop and the Assembly meeting will not have 

public locations. All Assembly Members will dial in from individual locations, for the 

purpose of following the mandates, social distancing and protecting the public health. 

 

https://www.aleutianseast.org/vertical/sites/%7BEBDABE05-9D39-4ED4-98D4-908383A7714A%7D/uploads/AEB_2020_slide_show_v_3_printable.pdf
https://www.aleutianseast.org/vertical/sites/%7BEBDABE05-9D39-4ED4-98D4-908383A7714A%7D/uploads/DEC_10_2020_ASSEMBLY_MEETING_PACKETreduced.pdf
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The Assembly meeting will be broadcast on KSDP Public Radio. If you do not have the 

radio station broadcasting in your community, you can go to KSDP website, 

http://apradio.org/ to stream the meeting. 

 

Workshop comments on the Strategic Plan can be e-mailed to ltanis@aeboro.org, Subject: 

Strategic Plan Workshop, to be read at the appropriate time during the workshop.  

 

Before and during the Assembly meeting, Public Comments on Agenda items or on other 

issues can be e-mailed to ltanis@aeboro.org, Subject: December Assembly Meeting, to be 

read at the appropriate time during the meeting. 

 

Visit www.aleutianseast for more info. 
 

 

 

 

http://apradio.org/
mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
http://www.aleutianseast/
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If you’d like to subscribe, please email ltanis@aeboro.org . 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading In the Loop. If you would like to subscribe or 

unsubscribe, please send an email to ltanis@aeboro.org. For more 

information about our communities, our people, and our fisheries, please 

visit us at www.aleutianseast.org and www.aebfish.org. For the latest 

news, find us on Facebook:    

Link to AEB's Facebook page               

Link to King Cove's Facebook page 

Link to Cold Bay's Facebook page  

 

Link to Sand Point Department of Public Safety page 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
http://www.aleutianseast.org/
http://www.aebfish.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBorough?ref=hl
https://www.facebook.com/kingcoveAK?ref=hl
https://www.facebook.com/groups/178257898866508/
https://www.facebook.com/Sand-Point-Department-of-Public-Safety-138535920206012/

